

PUBLIC MEETING

Wednesday, Oct 18, 2023 5:30 pm Washington Park Pavilion 710 S Mulberry St

The Bluffton Parks Department was awarded a grant through the Lake and River Enhancement Program to study 2.41 miles of the Wabash River, from the White Bridge to Kehoe Park, to identify areas of bank erosion. The engineering company, Stantec, found 22 areas of concern. The site between S 400 E and S 450 E near the White Bridge has been selected to move to a construction phase design, while two other locations will receive conceptual drawings.

Please join the Bluffton Parks Department and Stantec on October 18th at the indoor pavilion at Washington Park starting at 5:30 pm. All meetings are open to the public, and interested parties are invited to learn about stabilizing the Wabash River streambank and present any concerns, ideas, or suggestions.

Light refreshments will be served.

For more information about the public meeting, contact the Bluffton Parks Department office at (260) 824-6069.